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Sheriff’s Office Conducts Death Investigation at Freeway Off-ramp Crash 

 
Milwaukee, WI – The Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigation Division is conducting a 
death investigation at the scene of a one-car crash near the I-94 westbound Hawley Road 
off-ramp.  A caller spotted a vehicle off the road, and deputies found a man next to the 
vehicle with a gunshot wound at about 10:00 a.m. today. 
 
No further information will be released pending declaration of the cause of death from the 
Medical Examiner’s Office. 
 
The Hawley Road on and off ramps are closed while the scene is under investigation. 
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